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14th October 2022 

 
Newsletter 

 
Data Collection Sheets, Parental Consents and Home School Agreements 
Forms have been sent out to every child apart from Reception and Nursery children. Thank you to 
everybody who has completed and returned these important forms. If you have not already done so, 
please return your completed forms as soon as possible as it is imperative that we have the up-to-
date information about your children. If we do not receive these forms, your children will be 
prevented from taking part in trips, etc, as we will not have the correct information. 
 
Coats 
Now the weather is getting colder and wetter, please could we ask that all children come to school 
with a coat, thank you. Please make sure the coat has their name in! 
 
Snacks 
If your child brings in a snack for break time, this should be a healthy snack such as a piece of fruit or 
a cereal bar, NOT crisps or chocolate, thank you. 
 
Tempest Photography 
Tempest Photography will be coming into school on 19th October to take individual and family 
photos. These photos always make lovely keepsakes or Christmas presents.  
 
The class photos have been sent home with the children today. If your child would like a photo as a 
memory of their class, they are to be ordered on-line by following the instructions on the sheet. 
 
Parking 
We have received several complaints about the parking on De Lacy Street where parents are either 
pulling in on the zig zags or just stopping the car to let the children out and blocking the whole 
street. Please could we remind you that you should not be parking on the double yellow lines or 
zigzags when dropping off or picking up from school. This is for the safety of all the children and 
consideration for other drivers. Also, please do not leave your engines running while collecting the 
children, thank you. 
 
Year 6 
Just a reminder that the closing date for applying for High School is 31st October 2022. 
 
Rainbows 
St David’s Rainbows meet on Mondays from 5pm to 6pm in Plungington Community Centre during 
term time. We have places for girls aged 4 to 7 years. If you would like your daughter to join us for 
fun, craft, singing and lots more, please contact the unit leader on 07515461923 for more 
information. 
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